
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Plainville Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

FROM:  Garrett Daigle, Interim Town Planner 

 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of May 14th, 2019 Regular Meeting  

 

DATE:  05/09/19 

 

 

Due to the special meeting that was held on April 30th, the regular May 14th Planning and Zoning Commission 

meeting has been cancelled.  

 

P L A I N V I L L E 

ONE CENTRAL SQUARE, PLAINVILLE, CONNECTICUT 

06062-1955 

T O W N  O F 

Garrett Daigle 

Interim Town Planner 
(860) 793-0221, Extension 213 

(Fax 860-747-1123) 

 


